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Stars of the Week 

Choughs: Ben - for making a fantastic start 

at St Levan! 

Puffins: Alanya - for trying incredibly hard in  

everything you’re doing! 

 

20th September 2024 

Dear Families 

Thank you all for coming to see us - it was so lovely having visitors! People 

think that our beautiful school is remote, but to us it feels more remote being 

here! The children really enjoyed showing you around.  How did you enjoy 

the French test - did it bring back fond or not so fond memories?  

It was great to have more people sign up for the bus, there are still spaces 

left if you need them.   

Next week we are looking forward to our Reception children being with us 

all day.  They have settled in beautifully - we are so proud of them! 

We have more fun activities coming up next week: 

• Monday - in collaboration with Morrab Library, local artist Philip Riley will 

be with us all day. Puffins will be looking at mosaics and mythical 

creatures. Choughs will be making shadow puppets. 

• Wednesday - Cape Cornwall School open day for year 5 & 6. 

• Thursday - IMS Prussia Cove will be performing for us. 

If you can, head to Geevor Tin Mine this weekend to see Alanya in the 

Wildworks production of Stranger Beasts.  She will be easy to spot – she is the 

only child in the production! 

Attendance (YTD) = 94% 

Choughs = 94% 

Puffins = 94% 

Payments 

The School Gateway app is up to date. Thank you for your patience.  



Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

As part of our Old Toys topic and to get to know each other a bit 

better, we ended last week with a Teddy Bears’ Picnic on 

Heamoor’s meadow. We picked the perfect day and, although it 

was a bit soggy underfoot to start with, the sun shone as we 

munched our tasty snacks (thanks everyone!), played parachute 

games, sang songs and generally had a lovely time. “I can smell 

the sunshine!” 



Super Sound! 

Puffins have been learning all about sound 

this week. They have tried lots of different 

activities from seeing how rice jumps on the 

skin of a drum to testing how different 

materials resonate in different ways using 

tuning forks. They have used sound 

detectors to measure how loud things are in 

our classroom and learnt that sound travels 

in waves. They even tried making vibrations 

with our lips to play a trombone!  

It was a very noisy lesson!  

This week in Puffins... 



School Refurbishment 

While we have been busy at Heamoor - workmen have been busy at St Levan... 

 

 

Spot the existing 

structural beam 

partway down the 

window in Puffins 

classroom! 

A lick of paint! 

I can’t imagine 

much cooking is 

happening in here 

at the moment! 

Work afoot inside 

and out! 


